THE GROUP

The Group Held its Quarterly Meeting at Stn. #5 Dec 13/94 at 10.00 A.M.

There were 30 Pensioners in attendance.

Treasurer's Report

\$2166.45

Anniversary Congratulations go out to, Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Kinsilla

35 yrs.

GROUP BENEFIT BOOK; any questions referring to your coverage phone HUMAN RESOURCES.

The Union has accepted our request for the \$10,000 Life Insurance Coverage and has been submitted with their 1995 Contract with the City.

QUEST SPEAKER Compensation Chairman Ken Phillips Local 288 spoke on Industrial Disease Standards. Please read attached Memo. Anyone that has any problems properties pertaining to the Memo contact Ken Phillips Stn. 6 Sqd. C 522-3901.

The new Roman Catholic Padre is Father Jim Valk St. Joseph's Church 528-0019.

THANKS TO ALL who attended the Remberance Day Parade.

The Hamilton Fire Department now has an Honour Guard. Anyone wishing its service call Deputy Garry Smith.

The Group welcomes the new pensioners,
Bill Jacklin Don Sindrey

It is with deep regret to inform you of the passing of,

*	Age	In Memory
Frank Davies	79	Burn Unit
Bill Hitchin	75	Burn Unit
George Rankin	72	Heart & Stroke

The EX. paid respects to the Families.

Shirts ordered from Paul Meredith call Him at work 546-3306 or at home 388-8865.

The Ex. attended the opening of the new Fire Hall Stn. 4 on Upper Sherman Ave. Thanks to Chief Baker and Staff:

The Ex. visited Rodger Carnegie and Lloyd Rutherford.

MOVED, PLEASE LET ME KNOW THANKS.

On behalf of the Executive I would like to take this opportunity to wish You and Your Families a VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS and A HAPPY and PROPEROUS NEW YEAR.

Next Quarterly Meeting- March IL, 1995

